
 

 
22 August 2021 
 

 
COVID-19 Update #4 – Term 3 (2021) – From the Principal for Parents and Caregivers 

 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
As COVID-19 restrictions continue to ease across the Local Government Areas, Victoria Point State 

High School will observe the following guidelines aligning with Queensland Health advice to support 

students. Please encourage your child to maintain good hand hygiene and to stay at home when 

feeling unwell. 

 

Face Masks 
The requirement for all high school students and all staff in all schools to wear masks whilst at school 
remains in place for another week unless health advice determines otherwise. This includes 
travelling to and from school and moving between classes, whilst in the classroom and ae classro

https://www.qcaa.qld.edu.au/

